
 
Town of Ridgefield 

Board of Selectman Meeting Motions 
UNAPPROVED 

January 6th, 2021 at 7.30 pm via Zoom 
 

Present: Rudy Marconi (RM), Bob Hebert (BH), Sean Connelly (SC), Maureen Kozlark (MK), 
Barbara Manners (BM) 

 

Barbara Manners moved to re-appoint John Zembron and Jeff G. Harrington to the Board 
of Ethics Committee. Bob Hebert seconded the motion. (Motion passes 5-0) 

The Board of Selectman accepted the resignation of Eric Beckenstein. Then also accepted 
the movement of Dave Cronin from full Conservation Committee member to alternate 
Conservation Committee member. Maureen Kozlark moved to appoint Matthew Sharp 
and Jean Linville to fill the vacancies created and become full members of the 
Conservation Commission. Bob Hebert seconds the motion. (Motion carries 5-0) 

Maureen Kozlark moved to re-appoint Jim Coyle to the Conservation Committee. Motion 
seconded by Sean Connelly. (Motion carries 5-0)  

Bob Hebert moved to appoint Thomas McManus and Anthony Tufariello to the Tree 
Committee. Sean Connelly seconds the motion. (Motion carries 5-0) 

Bob Hebert moved to let Frank Sergiovanni go forward with the $85,000 proposed lease 
contract for the golf carts at the Ridgefield Golf Course. Motion seconded by Sean 
Connelly. (Motion carries 5-0)  

Maureen Kozlark moved to allow the Ridgefield Restaurant Community Support Fund to 
be under Friends of Ridgefield to exist as 501C3. Sean Connelly seconds the motion. 
(Motion Carries 5-0) 

Barbara Manners moved to adjourn at 9:56pm. Maureen Kozlard seconds the motion. 
(Motion carries 5-0)  

 


